
Cambridgeshire County Council, (Various Roads, Bottisham), (Speed 
Limits) (Consolidation), Order 202- 

 
Cambridgeshire County Council proposes to make an Order under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 and all other enabling powers. The effect of this Order will be to; 
 
To introduce a 20mph speed limit on the whole length of Ancient Meadows, Arber 
Close, Beechwood Avenue, Bradfords Close, Cedar Walk, Downing Close, Howlett 
Way, Jenyns Close, Lysander Close, Maple Close, Mulberry Close, Parsonage 
Barns, Peacock Drive, Pound Close, Rowan Close, Rowley Gardens, Spring Lane, 
Stocks Close, Thomas Christian Way, Trinity Close, Tunbridge Close, Vineyard 
Walk, West Walk, Willow Walk and on Bell Road from its junction with High Street in 
a south westerly direction for 300m, High Street from its junction with Lode Road in a 
south easterly direction for 834m, Lode Road from a point 130m northwest of its 
junction with Pound Close in a south easterly direction to its junction with High Street 
and Tunbridge Lane from its junction with High Street to a point 20m north east of its 
junction with Peacock Drive. 
 
To introduce a 40mph speed limit on Tunbridge Lane from a point 284m northeast of 
its junction with Thomas Christian Way in an easterly direction for 400m. 
 
For administrative purposes the following Orders will be revoked, though their 
effects, as amended by the proposed, shall be consolidated into this Order: The 
County of Cambridgeshire (40mph speed limit) (No 6) Order 1994,Cambridgeshire 
County Council (Restricted Roads) (No 3) Order 1991, Cambridgeshire County 
Council (Bell Road, Bottisham) (30 MPH Limit) Order 2014. 
 
For more details and to submit feedback, please visit online traffic consultation portal 
here - https://consultation.appyway.com/east-cambridgeshire and select the Order  
CCC (Various Roads, Bottisham) (Speed Limits) (Consolidation) Order 202- To 
request copies of documents please telephone 0345 045 5212 or e-mail 
policyandregulation@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 
Objections to the above proposals, stating the grounds on which they are made, or 
any other comments must be sent in writing by 20th August 2025 quoting reference 
PR1141. Please use the consultation portal link above or write to the undersigned. 
Comments received will be used as part of our consultation process and may be 
published, but will be anonymised, in any reports.  
 
Frank Jordan, Executive Director, Place and Sustainability, c/o Policy and 
Regulation, Box No.D8E, Huntingdon Highways Depot, Stanton Way, Huntingdon 
PE29 6PY 
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